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Operation Christmas Child Boxes Are Due Today! 
 
Thank you, church!  Your contributions last Sunday totaled $11,263.42 for Eastern 
European Mission!  You can still contribute by placing a check in an envelope, notating 
EEM on the memo line, and dropping it in the offering plate. 
 
Congratulations to Yuca Wyatt on the birth of her great-granddaughter, Leighton 
Elizabeth Wyatt.  Leighton arrived at 32 weeks weighing 3 lbs., 5 oz.  Mom, dad, and big 
sister Kira are all doing great! 
 
Check out ways you can bless children this Christmas season in the HCOC foyer! 
 
Thanksgiving Blessing Meal – The HCOC Ladies Ministry will be hosting a Thanksgiving 
Blessing meal on 11/27 (5:30-7:15pm) for those in our community who otherwise 
would not have a Thanksgiving meal or anyone to share it with.  Volunteers are needed 
to cook, decorate, greet, serve, and clean up.  Sign up sheets are at THE HUB. Donated 
items can be placed on the designated table in the fellowship hall. 
 
The November edition of the HCOC Health & Safety Corner, “Winter Preparation for 
Drivers,” is available in the information centers outside of the auditorium doors. 
 
The Church Garden will soon be cleared out and leveled.  Please retrieve any personal 
garden tools, cages, drip/water hoses, or other items as soon as possible. 
 
Houston Mobile Food Truck & Santa Shop at HCOC on Saturday, 12/7 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS                                                                                                              

Steve Stone’s mother, Elnora Stone, was hospitalized on 11/22 after suffering 

complications from a fall at her home. 

Joe Park was hospitalized in Houston last week due to blood clots in his lung and other 

complications. 

Jerry Houchin’s knee replacement surgery has been postponed until 12/5. 

Leesa Lerchbacker will soon undergo a T-Cell Transplant for her myeloma cancer. 

 

 

 

Welcome Visitors! We’re glad 
you’re here. If you are passing 
through, we pray that you will 
have a safe journey as you travel.  
Please come back and worship 
with us again.  

If you are looking for a place to 
worship regularly, we invite you to 
experience our church family.  

Please take a Welcome brochure 
and fill out a Care Card and drop it 
in the collection plate or leave it 
at the Welcome Desk. 

 
Weekly HCOC Schedule 

Sunday 9:00 AM: 
Class List at the Welcome Center 
Sunday Worship 10:00 AM 
Children’s Church is offered to children 
age 3 years through Kindergarten 
 
Share Groups meet at various times 
throughout the day on Sundays. 
 
Sunday Night Worship & Bible 
Study 5:30 PM in Classroom E 
 
Tuesday Ladies Class 10:00 AM 
 
Wednesday Ladies Class 10:00 AM: 
Childcare provided 
 
Wednesday Supper @ 5:30 PM 

Wednesday 6:30-7:15 PM                    
Class List at the Welcome Center 

OUR MINISTERS: 

Jeff Dunn, Pulpit Minister 

Todd Tipton, College Minister  (Kats 
For Christ @ SHSU) 

Evan O’Rear, Youth Minister 

Heather Trevino, Children’s Minister 

 

 



June                                                                              ju 

 

 

 November At A Glance: 

 

• Nov. 26:  Prime Timers Potluck & Game Day; 11:30 a.m. in the fellowship hall 

• Nov. 26:  Brothers in Christ meet in the fellowship hall at 6:30 p.m. 

• Nov. 27:  NO Wednesday evening classes at HCOC 

• Nov. 27:  Thanksgiving Blessing Meal at HCOC from 5:30- 7:15 p.m. in the fellowship hall 

• Nov. 28:  Happy Thanksgiving! 

                                                          
                                                           

 

 

 

 

                                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                  
                                                                                   

NOVEMBER 
       Shepherd of the month: Wes Altom     

Deacon of the month: Nathan Spencer 
 
 

LAST WEEK 
Contribution: $9,844.45   Attendance: 241 

/Attendance: 248 
 
 
 

          Jeff Dunn’s Blog:  https://pursuing-god.com 
 
 

Visitors, New Members, Students: 
Join us for a free lunch in your honor every 1st, 2nd, 3rd, & 4th Sunday of the month following worship service. 

Lunches are not served on the 5th Sunday of the month or when a special church-wide event is planned. 

 


